3 days workshop for Scholars on Disaster Management
on
24th to 26th  March, 2017

Human Resource Development Centre (formerly Academic Staff College),University of Allahabad is organizing the “3 days workshop for Scholars on Disaster Management” from 24th March 2017  to 26th  March, 2017. This programme is for doctoral students who have completed one year of research after registration as a doctoral student. Interested doctoral students may apply along with a synopsis of their doctoral research.

The application form may be downloaded from our website allduniv.ac.in. Applicants are required to send the form along with a Draft of 1000/- in favour of the Director, UGC-Human Resource Development Centre, University of Allahabad.  The last date of application is March 22, 2017. 

For further details and information about the programme, please refer to the website http://www.allduniv.ac.in/ or write to the Human Resource Development Centre (formerly Academic Staff College), New Academic Complex, 3rd Floor, Old FCI Compound, University of Allahabad, Allahabad.

( Prof. R.K. Singh)
Director 
